Freedom of Information Act 2000 – deferred payment agreements
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
I would like to request information under the Freedom of Information Act regarding deferred payment agreement schemes within your local authority. 

Below there are three questions we would be interested in finding out the relevant information for:

· How many deferred payment agreements do you currently (as at 25 June 2018) have in place? 

Answer: 81
· In 2017, how many people contacted you for information on how to pay for care?

The Council does not hold this information.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

· In 2017, how many peoples long term care did you - as the local council - pay for:
o In full

217
o Partially

1457
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 
